
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.22.2343 
Date Received:  19 January 2022 
 
 
Information Requested: 
 

1. Do you use your Hikvision or Dahua cameras in your sexual health clinics/centres 
EPUT sexual health services are operated in buildings belonging to other NHS 
organisations. 
 

2. Does your hospital use any cameras with mask detection technology in your 
hospital? If so please provide any Data Protection Impact Assessment conducted. 
Mask detection is not used within EPUT hospitals  
 

3. Please provide copies of any DPIAs or privacy policies relating to your Hikvision or 
Dahua cameras 

        Information Governance does not hold any DPIA’s for Hikvision or Dahua cameras. 
 
 

 
Publication Scheme: 
 
As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  EPUT’s 
Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link https://eput.nhs.uk 

 


